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August 24, 2023 

 

 

To:    Town of West Point Residents and Property Owners along the North / South 

 portion of Schoepp Road 

 

 

 

Please note the pulverizing and resurfacing of Schoepp Road from STH 60 to 

Mussen Road will begin September 11, 2023 and should be completed by October 

20, 2023. 

 

Access to your property will be maintained through this process either from 

Highway 60 or from Barta Road to the East/West portion of Schoepp Road.  

 

Your patience and cooperation during this process will be appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Taffy Buchanan 

Clerk 

Town of West Point 
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